
Memorial Hermann Launches Phased Approach to Safely Resume Elective Services 
 

Memorial Hermann will begin a phased approach to safely resume services that will allow us to address the 
current and ongoing medical needs of our patients tomorrow, April 22nd.

 

The following phased approach will allow us to gradually ramp up services.


A list of facilities opening on April 22 is available online at http://www.memorialhermann.org/coronavirus/
open-locations/ This list will be regularly updated as we reopen additional locations and services.

 

We are implementing a Safe Wait measure that enforces social distancing in our waiting areas, staggering 
scheduled appointments and, when necessary, asking patients to wait in their vehicles for their appointments. 
Additional safety enhancements include:

 

• All employees, physicians and patients will be screened upon entering our facilities.

• All patients will be provided a surgical mask after clearing the screening process. Employees and physicians 

will continue to wear surgical masks, and those treating patients will be provided the recommended 
personal protective equipment (PPE).


• To minimize the number of people in our facilities, visitors will not be allowed (with limited exceptions).

• We will continue to thoroughly clean rooms and equipment in between each patient visit.

• As an additional safety measure, patients will be tested for COVID-19 prior to surgeries.

 

Our plan also includes COVID-19 testing for employees and physicians.

 

We look forward to resuming services to meet more of the current and ongoing medical needs of our patients, 
and we are committed to ensuring a safe environment for everyone.
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